
 

March 4, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Larry Powell, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 237-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Powell: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 268 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 268 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 268 would make technical changes to current law regarding stream maintenance and 

obstructions administered by the Kansas Department of Agriculture.  The bill would also remove 

Sedgwick County from zone one and place it in zone two. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Agriculture indicates that the passage of SB 268 would have 

no fiscal effect on operations. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Justin Law, Agriculture  

 Melissa Wangemann, KAC 


